

Mr. Robert Hudson CPA Robert T. Hudson, CPA, LLC 308 North Main Street Atmore AL 36502

Dear Mr. Robert Hudson:

This letter is to inform you that during the council meeting held on Monday June 4, 2018 there has been set a date of Friday June 8, 2018 demanding for you to provide all information requested by our independent auditor. Per your conversations with the independent auditor you told them that you would have everything they would need to complete this audit but they haven't received the necessary documents.

The Council also stated that if you could not meet this deadline then the accountant position would be done RFP (request for proposal).

Also let this letter serve as a notice that we cannot have nor do we expect this type of service anymore. This is hurting our chances at grant money.

Sincerely,

Henry Hawkins

Mayor